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From: Commanding Officer, Naval Dental Clinic¢, San Diego
To: LT James E. Hibbs, DC, USNR

Subj: LETTER OF APPRECIATION

1. The annual Marine Corps Recruit Depot Children's Dental Health Program held
24=-26 February 1987 was enhanced by your participation. Your personal
assistance in the oral examination, dental health care instruction and
motivation of dependent children contributed significantly to program goals and
patient well-being. The many favorable comments from participants' parents
attest to the success of this laudable endeavor.

2. The fact that thege efforts were at the expense of your own personal time
and obligations only serves to reinforce your dedication to our dental
beneficiaries and the Command.

3. On behalf of the program organizer and your Branch Director, I wish to
perscnally thank you for a job well done.
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